
IPF TO CO-HOST SECOND ARCTIC
PROFESSIONALS NETWORK EVENT

On Wednesday 15 May, the International Polar Foundation and APECS Belgium will co-host the Second
Arctic Professionals Network Event, organised by the Arctic Institute at the Sister Café in the centre of
Brussels.

The purpose of the event is to allow professionals and early-career experts from all disciplines working on
Arctic and polar issues to get together in a relaxed atmosphere.

Following the highly successful First Arctic Professionals Network Event, which took place in Oslo in
November 2018,  the Arctic Institute sought partners in Belgium to help them organise and host a second
edition of the event in Brussels. The International Polar Foundation is proud to be be a part of this important
initiative to help all interested individuals gather in an informal environment.

As space is limited, we kindly ask those who  would like to come to register on the Arctic Institute’s website.

The Sister Café is committed to reducing its impact on the environment. It has a zero-waste philosophy and
serves locally sourced organic fresh food and drinks, including vegan, gluten-free and lactose-free options.

https://apecsbelgium.wordpress.com/
https://www.thearcticinstitute.org/event/second-professionals-network-event/
https://www.thearcticinstitute.org/event/second-professionals-network-event/
https://www.thearcticinstitute.org/
https://www.thesistercafe-brussels.com/
https://www.thearcticinstitute.org/event/first-professionals-network-event/
https://www.thearcticinstitute.org/event/second-professionals-network-event/

